LEGAL NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of the South Farmingdale Fire District will hold a public hearing on
Tuesday, October 15, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. prevailing fime on its Proposed Budget for 2025. The proposed
budget is available for inspection at the town clerk’s and district secretary’s offices during regular hours.
Persons interested are invited to attend the meeting and may be heard on the proposals at South
Farmingdale Fire District office at 819 Main Street, South Farmingdale, NY 11735.

By Order of the Board of Fire Commissioners

September 25, 2024



